INFORMATION FROM THE BOARD

At the Board of Directors meeting held on Monday 25th July 2016, it was resolved that:-

- 1. \$500.00 be donated to the Bemboka Public School to send 10 students to the 2016 school choir spectacular.
- 2. Waive the room hire for the Group 16 Annual Presentation Night held in August.
- 3. Approve the Finance Committees report on the 2015/16 Financial Year prior to the audit being done by the Club's Registered Company Auditor.
- 4. Ten applications for Community Functions to be held in the Club be approved.
- 5. Approve the signing of the agreement with ABEO Architects to develop plans for the refurbishment of the Club premises.
- 6. Applications for 80 new members (51 local & 29 Other) be approved bringing the total membership to 7,564. (4,810 local & 2,754 other).

The next Board meeting will be held on Monday the 22nd August 2016.

•••••	
M MUTSCH	
Secretary Manager	3 rd August, 2016